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19 October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of a very busy half term I am delighted to let you know that Clare
Humble, Deputy Head of Curriculum has been appointed the new Headteacher of St. Michael's
Catholic Academy. I am confident that she has the qualities to lead our school into the future.

I sincerely hope to be able to share our Ofsted report with you very soon and I want to thank
you all once again for the extremely positive responses to the surveys and the personal support
you have given to the staff.

I wish you all a happy Autumn half term.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Keough
Headteacher
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